
May 1, 2017 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 8:10pm, with the 
following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Ken Lord, Gina 
Ellis and Judy Kerns and Town Administrator Rick Bishop 
 
Minutes for April, 2016 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $75,598.68. 
 
Mr. Levey noted the possibility of obtaining a grant to insulate the bell portion of the water tank. 
 
Mr. Levey noted that the sinkhole around the meter crock at 11 Millrace Lane had reappeared. 
 
Mr. Levey noted that the water bills with the new format and rates have been sent. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:17pm. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
 
 
 


